
 
 

 

Pick-up Expectations 

 
To make the chess club a great experience for all participants, we have set up the following 
expectations. Please read them carefully to your child, so that he/she is aware of the importance 
and consequences of these expectations. 
 
Pick-up Expectations 
Your child should be picked up promptly at the end of the club. If you expect that you will be 
late to pick up your child, please make necessary arrangements with a friend or family member 
to pick up your child. Please be respectful to the instructors and volunteers. We all lead busy 
lives. We cannot and should not expect instructors or volunteers to wait. 
 
In the past we had a few parents who picked up their child late at the end of the class. Per our 
policy, we cannot just leave the children at the school sites by themselves. Instructors need to 
supervise them at all times. The late pick up has really inconvenienced coaches and instructors 
in the past so the following late pick up policy is enforced at all schools with no exceptions: 
 
 
Picking up a child after chess club, camp or tournament 
 
01-05 mins: no charge 
06-20 mins: $15 extra charge 
20-30 mins: $25 extra charge 
30-60 mins: $45 extra charge 
 
 
Instructors simply make a note on their rollsheet and submit the notice during their weekly 
check-in. The administrator makes a follow up in each and every instance of a late pick-up 
extra charge. A late pick-up extra charge must be paid if requested and may prevent a student 
from attending any further classes, sessions or tournaments until the payment issue is resolved. 
It may also be subtracted from any refund request that would result from any registrant who 
refuses to pay the late pick-up extra charge. 

 


